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Since the introduction of our newest peer-support program, Heartbreak to Hope, our 

program chair has held numerous online training sessions for individuals to become 

Heartbreak to Hope peer-support organizers.  State Presidents and Representatives, you 

may have members who are interested in learning more about this newest support system 

and need assistance receiving the information needed to begin, so I encourage you to 

contact your members for feedback and then reach out to Nina Schloffel at neenr@att.net 

to schedule an online group session. After the introduction of the program, those wanting 

to pursue more information and training are encouraged to do so. 

There will be no training session at the April meeting due to our board meeting time being 

changed.  We will resume in October. 

AVVA National is always open to suggestions from our membership on the educational 

needs of our members.  Please don’t hesitate to make your suggestions known.   
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